Christopher Pracheil

From: Nate Pulley <>

Sent: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 3:18 PM
To: Christopher Pracheil

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Yellow Creek Stone

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown
senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***







Sent from my iPhone

OnJun 8, 2022, at 7:56 AM, Christopher Pracheil <Christopher.Pracheil@tn.gov> wrote:

Hey Nate — At the end of the last inspection, | requested that you provide photos of the sediment/
erosion BMP improvements we discussed along your driveway and near the scale and other large
unvegetated areas.

Please provide photos of the requested BMPs as soon as possible.
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Thanks!

Chris Pracheil | Environmental Scientist 3
Division of Water Resources — Mining Section
Knoxville Environmental Field Office

3711 Middlebrook Pike, Knoxville, TN 37921
Phone: 865-696-0211
christopher.pracheil@tn.gov
tn.gov/environment
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